

June 17th, 2015

Dear Chair of Burnaby Executive Committee Council,

The Dynamo Swim Club is an active not for profit organization operating in the City of Burnaby and we have qualified six athletes for the Provincial AA Championships this year. The championships are being held in Kamloops on June 26th, 27th and 28th. Our Team will be traveling there for the weekend and Dynamo Swim Club is requesting a grant of \$1,000.00 to assist us with our traveling expenses. On behalf of the families traveling with us I would like to thank you for your consideration in this matter.

My contact information is:

Steve Menzies, Dynamo Swim Club Administrator

27 10340 156th Street

Surrey, BC V3R 4L8

778-889-2139

Email: stevewmenzies@gmail.com

Best Regards,

Steve Menzies